Media Advisory
Release Nr:  2109-04
September 2, 2021
Fort Drum Public Affairs

Welcome Home Ceremony for Returning Soldiers September 6 

Fort Drum, N.Y. - A welcome home ceremony for approximately 140 Soldiers with the 4th Battalion, 31st Infantry Regiment (The Polar Bears) 2nd Brigade Combat Team, 10th Mountain Division (Light Infantry) is scheduled for Monday afternoon in the Magrath Sports Complex.

The Soldiers spent the past nine+ months in the Afghanistan providing security for the retrograde of forces.

NOTE TO EDITORS:

THE INFORMATION INCLUDED IN THIS MEDIA ADVISORY IS EMBARGOED UNTIL THE
CEREMONY HAS BEGUN.  DUE TO CONSTANTLY CHANGING SCHEDULES, AND FOR THE
SECURITY OF THE RETURNING TROOPS, WE ASK THAT YOU KEEP THIS INFORMATION
EMBARGOED UNTIL WE OFFICIALLY HAVE "BOOTS ON THE GROUND" RECOGNIZED BY THE
WELCOME HOME CEREMONY. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Media interested in covering this event should be at the Media Operations Center on Rte 26 no later than 2:25 p.m. September 6. An RSVP is required no later than 2 p.m. Friday, September 3.

To RSVP or for more information contact Fort Drum Public Affairs via email Josh.t.jacques.mil@mail.mil. 



